
 
 

 
 
 

NOVEMBER 24, 2022 DIRECTOR'S HEARING 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

 
 

 The next Director’s Hearing will be held on Thursday, December 1, 2022. 

London N. Breed, Mayor 
Patrick O'Riordan, C.B.O., Director 

City and County of San Francisco 
Department of Building Inspection 

DIRECTOR'S HEARING AGENDA 


